
Elementary School Board Report
January 16, 2023

Students were excited to come back to school from winter break! Throughout our first week back
we focused on reteaching our PBIS expectations throughout the building. Students have done a
wonderful job following our TRIBE expectations and earning PBIS tickets to spend at their
grade level TRIBE Stores.

The 4th grade students and teachers would like to invite you to their gallery walk for the PBL
inventions. The gallery walk will be on February 2 from 9:00-10:00 in the Elementary cafeteria.

1st grade students experienced the Starlab and will have a space presentation with Mr. Monteith.

FAST testing has started and we’re excited to see how students have grown this year. We use
these assessments to help guide our instruction for both the whole group instructions and small
group interventions.

Teachers had a work day on January 3 and today we had a full day of professional development.
The elementary math team has used a common scoring guide to look at Everyday Math, Bridges
in Mathematics, and EnVisions. We will move forward with piloting the top two curriculums.
Other staff continued their learning in the science of reading to help us strengthen our core
instruction.

We had our first fundraising committee meeting for the Elmentary raffle. The business letters
have been sent out and we’re looking forward to doing the raffle again this year.


